NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT AND AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES

TAKE NOTICE that the Office of Administrative Hearings will hold a public hearing to
address new rules and proposed amendments to North Dakota Administrative Code title 98 at
1:30 p.m. on October 7, 2011, in the Office of Administrative Hearings, 2911 North 14th Street,
Suite 303, Bismarck, North Dakota 58503. The purpose of the proposed new rules and the
proposed amendments to title 98 are to provide rules that will allow for the filing of documents
electronically with agencies, by email or facsimile transmission, and to provide a correct
address for the office which recently moved its location. The proposed new rules and the
proposed amendments to title 98 are not expected to have an impact on the regulated
community in excess of $50,000.

The proposed rules may be reviewed at the Office of Administrative Hearings. A copy of
the proposed rules or a copy of a regulatory analysis may be requested by writing to the above
address or by calling 701-328-3200. Written or oral comments on the proposed rules sent to
the above address or given by calling the above telephone number and received by October 31,
2011, will be fully considered.

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance
relating to a disability, please contact the Office of Administrative Hearings at the above
telephone number or address at least ten (10) days prior to the public hearing.

Dated this 1** day of August, 2011.

(S o

Allen C. Hoberg, Dlrector
Office of Administrative Hearings






